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Representative Goff-Marcil Reacts to Call for Special Session

on Vaccine Mandate Ban
 
MAITLAND, Fla. - Governor Ron DeSantis called for a special session earlier today to
restrict the rights of private businesses and local governments that choose to follow federal
public health guidelines. Representative Joy Goff-Marcil (D-Maitland) issued the
following statement.
 
"In what is an attack on Florida’s private businesses and local leaders who’ve taken steps to
protect Floridians, the Governor’s threats of a special session is a tactic that is as dangerous
to public health as it is costly to our State’s taxpayers,” said Representative Joy Goff-
Marcil. “I’m determined to fight against this in the Legislature to protect the freedom
businesses and local governments have to safeguard our residents. I will continue to stand
up for the values, principles and policies that ensure Floridians can live freely and safely at
all times."
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